
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The BC Regiment (DCO) Association 
Annual Dues – 2022 

Fellow Duke, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Regimental Association’s goals and commemorative 
activities. 
 
Please complete the information section so that our information is current. In addition, also ensure that 
your military service information has been forwarded to us so that your information is current    military 
service remembered. 
 
Also, please provide us with your current e-mail address. 
 
NOTE: Please return this form and your payment to 682 Wilmot Street, Coquitlam, B.C.  V3J 6P4. 

Do not tear-off any portion of the form. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Personal Information Up-date: 

Service Number______________________________  Rank __________________________ 
Surname ________________________  First ______________________  Initial __________ 
Spouse/Partner Name  _________________________  First  __________________________ 
Address________________________________   City ___________________ Province ____ 
Postal Code _________________________________________________________________ 

 Telephone No. (Home) ________________________ (Cell) ___________________________ 
  

E-Mail Address ______________________________________________________________ 
                                               Please print your e-mail address clearly. 

 

Donations to The BC Regiment (DCO) Association Charitable Trust 
The primary responsibility of the Association is to serve its members, support the Regiment, our five 
Army Cadet Corps, provide bursaries opportunities for our soldiers, ensure community links and 
commemorative activities are maintained and that peace and wartime service is respected, remembered 
and honoured. To fulfill these obligations, the Association’s Charitable Trust needs your support. 
 
1.  Annual Dues:                            $40.00          
       Payable to:  THE BCR (DCO) ASSOCIATION 

 
2.  Charitable Trust Donation        $            
       Payable to:  THE BCR (DCO) CHARITABLE TRUST 

 
Please note: If you wish to make a donation, please enclose a separate cheque from your dues, and make 
payable to The BC Regiment (DCO) Association Charitable Trust. Tax receipts will be provided. Thank 
you for your support and thoughtfulness. 
 
Up the Dukes. 


